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Dear Parents, 

Winter Break and the New Year 2021 seem to have arrived very quickly this year.  We look back on a 2020 which turned our world 
inside out.    The year has brought a sense of disconnection from those we care about,  and for many, sadness and loneliness.  
There was, however, a silver lining.  We will never again be complacent about the many blessings in our lives, we have learned 
determination and persistence, and been reminded daily of the importance of empathy, compassion and kindness.  Our world in 
many ways is a gentler place, and the entire planet is unified in a common goal.  We all remain in this together. 

 

Throughout the pandemic, schools have remained the epicentre of a dramatically changed  reality, and our Choice community of 
parents, staff and students has weathered the challenges and adjusted to the changes.   Between March and May, our focus was 
on supporting the mental health of our children and teachers through this traumatic time, while mastering the challenges of virtu-
al learning.  In June, we were permitted to rejoin the school in newly created hybrid classrooms.  And, since our September re-
start, we have become comfortable with our cohorts, masks, disinfecting and distancing, and continued with the excitement of 
learning while remaining within COVID restrictions. 

 

This week Choice students have Celebrated Winter through crafts, music, winter sports, and today, with activities from the tradi-
tional Quebec Carnival.  We hope you enjoy the photographs which follow that chronicle our week of fun at the end of a challeng-
ing term. 

 

As we move to the end of 2020, we thank you all for your ongoing trust and support.  We wish you a healthy, joyous holiday sea-
son, a happy 2021, and look forward to seeing you all on January 4th. 



IMPORTANT REMINDER 
 

 

 Please remember that we have serious food allergies among our students, and 
for their safety, all of Choice School is EGG FREE AND NUT FREE.  Parents 
are reminded that the following products contain eggs and MUST NOT to be 
brought to school: 

 

 •Mayonnaise 
•Ranch dressing 
•Hard boiled egg 
•Egg salad 
•Egg fried rice 
•Caesar salad dressing 
•Protein powder 
•Egg noodles 
•Alfredo and other creamy sauces 

 

 If parents have any questions about the safety of a food  

 product, Mary Tran (Logan’s mum) is happy to speak with them. 















Oak Class set up traps to 

try and catch the Grinch, 

who stole their Holiday 

tree. 









Important Dates to Remember 
 

December 18    Report Cards go home 

 

December 21 - January 1  Winter Break (school is closed) 

 

December 25    Christmas Day 

 

January 1     New Years Day 

 

January 4     Classes Resume 

 

January 21     Out in Schools Grade 4, 5, and CMS 

 

February 12    Pro-D Day 

 

February 15    Family Day (School is closed) 

 

February 24    Pink Shirt Day 



December Birthdays 

Joshua  December 21 

Alex S.  December 25 

Akaal  December 30 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

January Birthdays 

Nathan J. January 3 

Alistair January 7 

Kai   January 8 

Phoenix  January 10 

Andy  January 20 

Katie  January 27 

February Birthdays 

Gurmeher  February 6 

Simone  February 11 

Maya   February 15 

Nova   February 25 



The Sunday Funnies 
HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 


